
Student health screening on Tuesday, November 27th 

All 6th graders & new to Florida students will receive the following screening: 
vision, hearing, height, weight & scoliosis 

The screening will take place during normal school hours. 

Please have students wear glasses/contacts if they have them. 

- If you do not want your child to participate, please submit this in writing by November 16th. 

Thank You, 
Jenny Morsey, School Nurse 

jmorsey@pasco.k12.fl.us 
 


